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The Lima-Allen County Regional Planning Commission 
has prepared and released for public review and comment the following: 

 
DRAFT FY 2022 Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) 

DRAFT Title VI Plan 
DRAFT Harrod Comprehensive Plan 

 

Lima, Ohio (February 1, 2021):  At the January meeting of the Executive Committee, the Lima 
Allen County Regional Planning Commission approved several draft planning documents and 
released them for public review and comment, as follows: 
 

• DRAFT FY 2022 Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) details Lima-Allen County 
Regional Planning Commission (LACRPC) work proposed to be completed between 
July 1, 2021 and June 30, 2022.  It identifies nearly two dozen work elements, 
committing fiscal support from Federal, State, and local sources. The development of 
the FY 2022 UPWP is mandated by Federal regulations, but also serves to provide 
benchmarks from which to assess Commission progress and accomplishments.   

 
• DRAFT Title VI Plan describes the LACRPC’s commitment to compliance with Title 

VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, assuring that no person shall on the grounds of race, 
color, national origin, sex, age, disability, low income status or limited English 
proficiency be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or otherwise 
be subjected to, discrimination under any Commission-sponsored program or activity.   

 
• DRAFT Harrod Comprehensive Plan is intended to provide a broad statement of 

community goals and policies that work together to direct development into the future.  
The Plan will guide not only land use over the next twenty years, but quality of life, 
community character, infrastructure, economic development, housing, agriculture, 
and environmental issues, providing structure within which to achieve future growth.  

 
The documents will be available for 21 days for review and comment during normal business 
hours at the Lima-Allen County Regional Planning Commission located at 130 W. North 
Street in Lima, Ohio; staff is available to answer questions.  The documents can also be 
accessed on the internet at www.lacrpc.com; on the homepage scroll down to “Recently at 
RPC . . .” and click on the desired document. 
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